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SUSPECT IDENTIFIED AND ARRESTED IN SERIES OF LAKEPORT BURGLARIES
From: Chief of Police Brad Rasmussen
Date: November 13, 2012

Between October 29 and November 5, 2012, Lakeport businesses, medical office of Dr. Alanna
Wargula, Bell Hill Wine Tasting, Lake County Tribal Health, Lake County Health Services
Department and the City of Lakeport Corporation Yard were the victim of burglary. An ongoing
investigation by the Lakeport Police Department, with assistance from the Lake County Sheriff’s
Department, produced evidence to identify the suspect as 18 year old Walker Robert Maxwell.

On Monday, November 12, 2012, Lakeport Police Officers located Maxwell driving in Lakeport
in a vehicle stolen from the City of Healdsburg, CA. Maxwell was arrested and later booked into

the Lake County Jail on charges of vehicle theft, possession of metal knuckles, and burglary.

Total victim losses are estimated at over $14,000.00.
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